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Anchorage Depot Parking Lot 
Improvements

Project Description 
The Alaska Railroad Corporation (ARRC) 
proposes a parking lot improvements project at 
the Anchorage Historic Depot parking lot located 
in Anchorage, Alaska. To further develop scope 
and engineering, ARRC proposes geotechnical 
and any other necessary studies/surveys as 
required. The future project will address safety 
and other improvements to the parking lot, exact 
project elements are to be determined.   

Project Scope
•	 Specific project details are to be determined 

at this time. 

Project Status
•	 Preliminary engineering and studies to further 

develop 30% design is underway. 

•	 Once 30% design is completed, the 
project would be submitted for National 

Environmental Policy Act (NEPA) approval. Once 
approved, final design and permitting will be 
completed; then ARRC will solicit a construction 
contractor to complete the work. 

•	 NEPA submission is anticipated during spring 2026.

•	 Construction is anticipated to begin during 2027. 

•	 Project completion is expected by spring 2028.

Project Funding 
The project is expected to be funded 80% by the 
Federal Transit Administration (FTA) with the required 
20% match by ARRC. 

The Anchorage Historic Depot parking lot located in Anchorage, Alaska.  
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Area of potential effects with proposed bore holes.

More Information
For more information, email the Alaska Railroad using the Public Comment email address:  
Public_Comment@akrr.com.


